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Dear Customer: 

 

The tariffs that allow you to purchase your own gas and transport it through the Nicor Gas distribution 

system include an Unaccounted-For Gas Adjustment.  The unaccounted-for factor changes from year to 

year based on actual experience.  Nicor Gas has completed its annual review and will change the current 

factor to 0.81% on September 1, 2025.  As a result of this change, we encourage you to adjust your gas 

supply nominations accordingly. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Gas Transportation Customer Service Center at (630) 983-

4040. 

 

 

Gas Transportation Customer Service  

  

     


